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Invitation to public meeting with
UN High Commissioner for Human Rights,
Mme Louise Arbbour

"The genius of human rights instruments is that,
although they speak mostly of individual rights,
they generate a very profound consciousness
of the right of others.”
Louise Arbour, July 22nd 2004

The newly appointed UN High Commissioner for Human Rights,
Mme Louise Arbour will visit The Danish Institute for Human Rights next week,
her first visit fo Denmark in her new capacity.

Danish Institute for Human Rights will hold a public meeting at
4-5 PM, Tuesday November 30th

at The Danish Centre for International Studies and Human Rights
Auditorium,
Strandgade 71
1401 Copenhagen K

The High Commissioner will make a brief statement on the terrorism,
discrimination and the international human rights situation,
after which she will answer questions from the public.

Due to limited seating we kindly ask you to register for participation at



mca@humanrights.dk or at + 45 32 69 89 36 by Friday November 26,
Check also homepage: www.humanrights.dk for possible changes prior to the
meeting.

There you will also find a short profile of Mme. Arbour.




